Kex, Lori

From: Michael Linn

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:36 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Crestview Well # 7

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please let the record show that as a homeowner and shareholder in Crestview Water, | support the
construction of additional well #7. The state is facing an unprecedented drought, reservoirs are at all
time lows, we need to start construction now and maintain self reliance as long as possible, else if we
have to buy imported water we will further strain the state water system earlier than is necessary.

- Michael Linn






